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PERTH, AUSTRALIA, 8 December 2020: Peppermint Innovation Ltd (ASX: PIL) (“Peppermint” 

or “the Company”) wishes to advise that 40,000,000 options to acquire fully paid shares in Peppermint 

at various prices expired on 27 August 2020. 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Chris Kain 

Managing Director & CEO  

Peppermint Innovation Limited  

info@pepltd.com.au 

 
 
About Peppermint Innovation Ltd 
Peppermint Innovation is a FinTech company focused on the commercialisation of the Peppermint Platform, a 

proprietary technology platform targeting mobile banking, mobile payments, remittance, e-commerce, delivery 

and logistics, and finance services. Peppermint currently operates the Peppermint Platform in the Philippines and 

delivers an innovative financial technology solution to facilitate financial inclusion, micro business enterprise and 

consumer convenience.  
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